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e Conducted a teleconference in February with only Pat Johnson from 10-01
attending. No luck with the other flotillas.

e 10-05 participated in a career day at Cedar Grove middle school on 4 May.
Reaching out to roughly 150 students.

e [ am very impressed with Pat’s determination and drive in her position as DV.
She is working with the flotilla on various projects which include ‘“‘Women on the
water’, on line training and participating in division teleconferences.

e Reached out to 10-07 and 10-08 and encouraged them to log on to the DV
Webinar workshop being held on 31 May. Both said they would attend.

e Conducting a teleconference on 14 June 1900. One of the discussions will be
what to do with the $200 budgeted for diversity. One of the suggestions is to
focus on one particular area (i.e. Vets, an organization or club) and put an article
or something similar in their mode of communications (newspaper, magazine,
other).

Respectfully submitted,
Dawn Smith, 1247295



